Sc

(148,16)

SEAT No.

No. of Printed Pages: 2

SARDAR PATEL UNIVERSITY F.Y. BSc (Home Sc) – II Semester Examination UH02FENG01: English Thosday, 5th April 2018

Time: 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM

Marks: 30

Instruction: Figure to the

Figure to the right indicates marks.

Q-1 A Draft a dialogue/announcement.(Any One)

(04)

- 1 Announcement at the railway station.
- 2 At the Doctor's
- Q-1 B Write a paragraph on (Any one)

(04)

- 1 Importance of communication skills.
- 2 Mobile Phones: Advantage or a Nuisance?

Q-2 A Read the following paragraph carefully and answer the questions given below.

(05)

.There is concern among doctors about patients who are overweight. Many of us are hardly taking any exercise and are consuming too many calories for our sedentary way of life.

On the other hand doctors are also worried about the increasing number of people suffering from anorexia. This is an eating disorder in which people think that they are disgustingly overweight, when in fact, they far are too thin. People suffering from this often pretend to eat at meal times, but hide the food and later dispose it off later. This disease is also known as slimmer's disease. However, it is far more serious than the name suggests. Anorexia can lead to severe malnutrition and later complete collapse of the body and eventually leading to death. Excessively thin or skinny models and celebrities are often blamed for the spread of this disease because young impressionable girls regard them as role models and follow them. At the same time people suffer from bulimia in which people overindulge and binge on various foods and then vomit to get rid of it.

It is alright to go on a diet sometimes to lose weight. But one must avoid crash courses and eat a balanced diet and take exercises.

- 1 What is the reason for people gaining a lot of weight?
- What is anorexia and what are the effects of anorexia?
- 3 Is it right to blame models and celebrities for the spread of anorexia? Why?
- 4 Which is the healthy way to keep fit?
- 5 Give suitable title to the paragraph.

CPAOO

Q-2	В	Rewrite the following sentences making use of appropriate prefix or suffix from the	(0.4)
		tolowing ist. (Any jour) (iul, auto, re, reity,or, im dis up)	(04)
	1	(like) his brother.	
	2	We should not have the feeling of (like) for anyone	
	3	iviany students have a great (able) in using computers	
	4	Due to the accident, he has been (mobile) for the last one mouth	
	5	I have been appointed as an (Advise) to the Monagan	
	6	rms camera does not have the function of (focus) feature	
	7	The journal was badly written .So the teacher asked the student to (write) it.	
	. 8	His visit to his native village was very(joy)	
Q-3	A	Arrange the jumbled up words in correct sentence .(Any three)	(0.4)
	1	to children play the learning are chess	(03)
	2	Is to talking he friend to his	
	3	Are grammar they learning.	
	4	Going to she is the park.	
	5	Play every day cricket the children.	
	6	Planning abroad is she further for studies to go.	
Q-3	В	Prepare a nie chart from the information 1	
		Prepare a pie chart from the information about the percentage of professionals given below:	(03)
		Result In Percentage	
	1	Engineers 40	
	2	Commerce graduates 24	
	3	Arts graduates 16	
	4	Doctors 08	
	5	OTHERS 12	
Q-4	A	Answer the following (Any two)	
	1	Describe the hills in Mussoorie in the month of October?	(04)
	2	Describe Samuel as a teacher according to Swami.	
	3	What was the expectation of Gopi's mother from him?	
	4	What did Swami have in his mind when he woke up on Monday morning?	
Q-4	В	Fill in the blanks. (Any three)	
	.1:	The girl is tired of people telling that have	(03)
	2	The girl is tired of people telling that her face is (interesting, pretty)	
	3	Gopi has come to (Delhi, Trivandrum) Amma's age is (Eighty, Eighty five)	
	4	Gopi's sister's name is (Kamalam, Amma)	
	5	By nature Samuel is very	
	6	By nature Samuel is very (peaceful, violent) Swami's father was very (stubborn, strict)	
		(stubborn, strict)	

